

January Newsletter





- Thank you from all our staff and myself for all the Christmas gifts and wishes. We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday break!
- REMINDER OF STUDIO CLOSURE- we are open from January 2nd-January 16th, we are CLOSED January 11th-17th. We will re-open on January 18th. Thank you for your understanding. Our dance teams are competing on a cruise ship! Good luck to them!!
- · Costume balance sheet will be handed out toward the end of January. Please note that costumes have been ordered and are non-refundable.
- FROZEN CAMP-We still have room in our Frozen Camp on January 28th for ages 3-8 years old. Our 2 year olds currently in class and coming into class by themselves are also able to attend camp. No parents will be allowed to stay in class with them. We will have Anna and Elsa joining us along with crafts, snacks, and more!! Sign up on your parent portal.
- SNOW DAYS-We will let you know if we are closing for any bad weather by 2pm on Facebook, Instagram, email, and the app. Also, if we have to close early, we will let you know the same way. Thank you!











